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I support this bill because oil and liquid fuel terminals are dangerous and pose 

massive risks to our environment and our safety. The CEI hub is an issue of 

importance for all Oregonians, as its where 90% of the liquid fuel in our state is 

stored, yet the area is on a liquefaction zone, at risk of causing a massive fuel spill in 

the event of an earthquake.  


